- TRANSLATION - ]

OTARU, 23rd. June 1931,

. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
1V Bl KOBE.

Dear Sirs,

‘ Replying to your enquiry , we beg to state that g

5 } the "KAIFUKU MARU" which wes transferred by Messrs. Katsuda |

= Kisen K.K. to us in February last has been running for service
in the inland seas only, and we do not wish to continue her

classification to Lloyd's any longer, which please note.

: Yours faithfully,
Dok f;{ (8gd) 8. Mori,

Manager, Kita Nippon Kisen K.K.




